Memo To:
Beverly J. Hoopaugh, County Manager

From:
Alfredo Mendoza, Administrative Assistant

Date:
December 20, <YEAR>

Subject:
Preparation for the Council Meeting

During our regularly scheduled encounter yesterday, you solicited my assistance in summarizing the issues that may be controversial at our next council meeting.  Below are three issues that we should be prepared to discuss.

1.
The Traffic Advisory Committee verbally evaluated the potentiality of converting the street in front of the Court House to bi-directional traffic.  The committee will present its conclusions at our meeting.

2.
A survey on the property adjoining the Court House has been completed by Jones and Company.  This property, if purchased, would be used for a three-tier parking facility.  An appraisal was completed by Crowe Surveying and Appraisals, Inc.  We do not know the figures yet but anticipate that they will be exorbitant.

3.
An upward adjustment in compensation has been proposed for the Court House security guard by the maintenance engineer.  The effect on the budget is inconsequential, but there will be opposition because the security guard has been employed less than two months.

The remainder of the upcoming matters are routine.  Please communicate with me if you want additional information on these issues.

DPES14F


